
Children’s liturgy – Pentecost      Year A 

 
First Reading: 
A reading from the Acts of the Apostles   
They were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak 

When Pentecost day came round, they had all met in one room, when 
suddenly they heard what sounded like a powerful wind from heaven, the 
noise of which filled the entire house in which they were sitting; and 
something appeared to them that seemed like tongues of fire; these 
separated and came to rest on the head of each of them. They were all 
filled with the Holy Spirit, and began to speak foreign languages as the 
Spirit gave them the gift of speech. 

Now there were devout men living in Jerusalem from every nation under 
heaven, and at this sound they all assembled, each one bewildered to hear 
these men speaking his own language. They were amazed and astonished. 
‘Surely’ they said ‘all these men speaking are Galileans? How does it 
happen that each of us hears them in his own native language? Parthians, 
Medes and Elamites; people from Mesopotamia, Judaea and Cappadocia, 
Pontus and Asia, Phrygia and Pamphylia, Egypt and the parts of Libya 
round Cyrene; as well as visitors from Rome – Jews and proselytes alike – 
Cretans and Arabs; we hear them preaching in our own language about the 
marvels of God.’ 

The Word of the Lord 

 
 

 
 



 Reflection from the First Reading: What do you remember from today’s First 
reading? 
 
1. When they all met in the one room what came first? 
 
a)  Tongues of Fire?  b) A Powerful Wind from Heaven?  

2. Who did they receive? 

a) God the Father?   b) Holy Spirit? 

What gift did they receive? 

a) The gift of speech-being able to speak foreign Languages? b) Gift of dance? 

                      [Yes well done the answers are 1.b, 2 b,3a.] 

Why do you think it was important for them to be able to speak a foreign 
language? 

           [Yes so they could tell everyone there about the marvels of God] 

Do you speak another language? 

 

Activity: Draw a picture with 3 or 4 people in it. Each person has a 
speech bubble and they are saying “Hello” in a different language. 

Here are some to help you. Add some more if you know them. 

”Bonjour”    “Bom Dia”  “ Holà!” “Xin chào” “Sveiki” 

“Aloha” “Ciao!” “Namaste! “Nǐ hǎo” “ Kon'nichiwa” 
“Kamusta”  “ Witaj” “ Privet” “ Vanakkam” 
 
 

Jesus wanted God’s message to spread all over the world  

                                 

 


